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Learning together; Achieving together. 

19th December 2024 

Dear Waverton Families,  
 

What a busy and productive Autumn Term! I am incredibly proud of how the children have 

embraced all the opportunities they have had and it is a privilege to see them grow and 

develop. The team at Waverton continues to show dedication and provide a happy environment 

where our children feel safe and valued.  

 

As always, your involvement in our school community is invaluable and we are very lucky to 

have such supportive parents, thank you. 

 

It was wonderful to see so many of you at the KS1 Nativity and the KS2 Carol Service and 

what a brilliant job everyone did!  

 

KS1 Rowton Hall Bauble Decorating Competition was won by Emily in Year 2 – well done Emily. 

 

Outdoor Learning 

Years 1 and 2 will start outdoor learning on Friday 10th January. 

Please make sure your child has the following items, all labelled and in a bag: 

• Waterproof coat with a hood, hat, gloves (no scarfs please but neck warmers are OK) 

• Layers! More layers are better than one puffy coat so please consider vests, t-shirts, 

jumpers, fleeces etc before a waterproof layer 

• Spare socks are always a good idea  

• Waterproof boots or wellies 

 

I hope you all have the opportunity to relax over the Christmas holidays and spend time with 

family and friends. I look forward to welcoming the children back on Tuesday 7th January. 

 

Have a wonderful Christmas and fun New Year! 

 

Mrs Cartwright 

Headteacher 


